
FROM THE COMMANDER 

Hope all is well with you and your families.   Have you received your 
vaccinations yet?   

I am looking forward to our Post getting back to normal and we will have a 
party with music, food and beverages once we know that it is safe.   
 
One other thing comes to my mind, the stage and the office are gone.  The cost 
of putting it back together is more than $200,000.00.   So looking for grants that 
we can apply for plus tax deductible donations to the Post’s 501 (c) (3) AKA 
Veterans Community Service Association (VCSA) would help.    An idea for the 
rebuild is office space above the new stage, and storage space for our tables and 
possibly chairs.     
 
The women’s club is arranging an Easter treat celebration for the Veterans at 
the Colma Veterans Village.  Plastic eggs filled with wrapped candy, decorated 
cupcakes, Easter cards written by mentally challenged adults, and toiletries 
(toothpast & the like).  These items will be presented to the Colma Veterans 
Village on 4/1 or 4/2.   Thanks to all those for getting involved. 

Subject to change, the next event maybe a luncheon at Post 409 on Memorial 
Day, May 31, 2021.  As this will be an Avenue of Flags event, they are looking 
into the possibility.  
 

 

 

 


